
TOWN OF BRANDON 
MINUTES FOR EVENING MEETING 

AUGUST 18, 2014 
 

Moderator Art Doty called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM and read the warning. Mr Doty then 

led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance. Mr Doty sought a motion from the attendees to 

allow nonresidents to speak at the meeting. Cindy Bell moved and Linda Stewart seconded a 

motion to allow nonresidents, specifically Town Manager Robin Bennett, to speak at the 

meeting. The motion passed. Attending the meeting were Selectboard Chair, Maria Ammatuna, 

Selectboard members, Dave Atherton, Blaine Cliver, Devon Fuller, Ethan Swift, Town Manager 

Robin Bennett, Bookkeeper Anna Scheck, Recreation Director Bill Moore, Town Clerk, Sue 

Gage and 32 registered voters.  

The following business was transacted: 

Article I. To hear a presentation by the Brandon Select Board of its recommended budget for 

fiscal year 2014 / 2015. 

 

Mr. Doty introduced Board Chair Maria Ammatuna and asked her to open discussion on Article 

I. Ms. Ammatuna went through the handouts detailing the changes to the budget as presented. 

Questions were then fielded from those attending. Subjects discussed included delinquencies, the 

Code Enforcement line item, and the proposed role in economic development for Bill Moore.  

 

The meeting was then recessed at 7:17 pm, until the polls open at 7 AM on Tuesday, August 26.  
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Maria Ammatuna, BCA Chair  L. Arthur Doty, Moderator Susan Gage, Clerk 

 

 


